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Reception -  Ella for her brilliant number formation in maths this week. 
Pippa for always being someone that we can rely on in everything we do! 
Year 1 -  Martha for enthusiasm during swimming. 
Joshua for lending a helping hand. 
Year 2 -  Lincoln for working so hard on editing and improving his  
independent writing. 
Lily for her excellent focus during her neat write. 
Year 3 -  Bella for her resilience when practising writing in a joined style. 
Arlo for his hard work when answering questions using column addition and subtraction.  
Year 4 -  Lanah for being a great role model, both in and out of class. Lanah can always be relied upon to 
display impeccable manners and a positive attitude.  
William for always having such valuable ideas and contributing them to whole class discussions with clarity 
and confidence. 
Year 5 -  Daisy for always being positive and kind to others. 
Joel for putting 100% effort into everything he does.  
Year 6 -  Mason working to improve his character in the production. 
Zion for always being so helpful. 
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What a brilliant and busy week we have had. We kicked 
off the week with a very successful Sports Day on Monday 
morning. It was brilliant to see a range of track and field 
events  in action. A huge thank you to Mr Thakkar who 
took some brilliant drone footage of this event. Watch 
this space for the video coming soon! A huge well done to 
Miss Exley for organising such a successful event. Yesterday was 

Transition Day so the children spend the day in their new classrooms. There were so 
many smiling faces around the school as  children met their new teacher and got  

excited about the year ahead. The Year 3 children had great fun  
creating some mixed media ' all about me' posters, ready to decorate 
the classroom in September. Today saw the opening of our new  
Sensory Garden which is a really lovely additional space for children to use during free 
time. We are really looking forward to watching it develop and grow as the sensory 
plants flourish. A huge thank you to Mrs Richards who went above and beyond to 

make the planters in this area looks so great!    
 

We have been celebrating our wonderful Young Hopefuls as they reach the 
end of this academic year. We are so grateful for all of their hard work and 
support—they have been a huge help in so many ways. Applications will open 
in September to build our new team of Young 
Hopeful children. 
 

With best wishes for a lovely weekend. 
 
Elissa Vigus                                                                                                                  
Headteacher 
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The winners this week are….                                    

Mia  

Arlan  

The winner this week are….       

Lilly 

Class Trophy: Year 4 

 Calendar of Events 

7th Year 2 PE 

Year 5 Forest School 

 

8th Reception PE 

9th Year 1 Swimming 

Year 3 PE 

Year 6 PE 

Reception new starters Teddys 

Bears picnic 

 

10th Reception Forest School 

Year 6 PE 

Year 6 Panto 10am & 6pm 

11th Year 4 PE 

Year 5 PE 

  

 

website: www.kingstone-thruxton.hereford.sch.uk       email: ktpsadmin@kingstoneacademy.co.uk  

The winner this week: 

Axel  

Class Trophy:  Year  2 

Stay connected with us on Facebook! Search for Kingstone 

and Thruxton Primary School and hit 'Like and  Follow’ 

to get the latest updates and news.  
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